
 

 

 

 

 
The Australian Synchrotron invites you to attend User Meeting 2016. 
 
User Meeting 2016 showcases the best research undertaken at the Australian Synchrotron, and provides 
updates on the latest technique and application developments. 
 
We are pleased to announce that we are now calling for abstract submissions and are open for registrations. 
 
This year's program includes themes and sessions on Advanced Materials, Biological Systems, Structural 
Biology, Industry, Imaging, Therapies, Surfaces, Earth and Environment and Technique Developments. We 
invite you to submit abstracts for consideration as either Oral or Poster presentation. In addition, we 
encourage student presenters of posters to join in the exciting Poster Slam session, where each presenter has 
three minutes only to "sell their science" to the judges. 
 
Plenary speakers for 2016 include: 

 Dr. Anita Hill, Executive Director, CSIRO Future Industries, Australia 

 Dr Eva Pereiro, Lead Beamline Scientist, ALBA Synchrotron, Spain 

 Professor Bostjan Kobe, The University of Queensland, Australia 

On behalf of the User Advisory Committee (UAC) and the User Meeting Organising Committee, please join 
with us in supporting Australia's synchrotron user community, and its vital role in science, research and 
innovation. 
 
Kevin Jack 
Chair, User Advisory Committee 

 

For further information: 
Contact Bettina Richen 
p: (03) 8540 5391 
e: um2016@synchrotron.org.au 
w: um2016.synchrotron.org.au 
 
Our mailing address is: 
Australian Synchrotron 
800 Blackburn Road 
Clayton VIC 3168 
Australia 

 

Now open for registration 
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